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OUR FINANCIAL REPORT 
Receipts May 31 ..................................................... $ 23,347.58 
Weekly Budget Goal .............................................. $ 22,182.65 
Year-To-Date Receipts ....................................... $ 445,051.80 
Budget Requirements To Date .......................... $ 488,018.30  
 

Building Fund Receipts May 31 ............................. $3,044.00 
Building Fund Receipts 2014-20 .................... $ 2,151,755.20 
 
Nichols Youth Fund Loan  ................................. $          0.00 
Hollingsworth Music Library Fund Loan  .........$ 25,473.95 
Robertson Transportation Fund Loan ............... $ 69,633.43 
Gray Fund Loan .................................................... $136,828.96  
Total Internal Loan Balance ............................... $ 231,936.34 
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

Enrollment ............................................................................ 887 
Members present  ......................................................................  
Visitors .........................................................................................  
Total .............................................................................................  

THURSDAY NIGHT REBROADCAST  
June 11 - Mike Patterson  

IN SYMPATHY 
     Bro. Beckwith and members of First Baptist Church offer sincere sympathy to Carson 
Childers in the death of his  great-grandmother, Henrietta Holeman; to Louise Tidmore in the 
death of her brother, Wendell Blackwell; to Kate Vorhies in the death of her daughter, Debbie 
Grimmett; and to Mary Frances Malatesta in the death of her grandmother, Waidean 
Williamson. 



Dear Church Family, 
 

How great has it been to be back in our sanctuary for corporate worship!  To see your faces, hear you sing, and worship with you in-
person has been a giant breath of fresh air.  Also, thank you for your cooperation with our guidelines for regathering.  As we continue to move 
forward, our hope is to continue adding things like nursery, Sunday School, Bible studies, and Wednesday night prayer meeting.  So please 
continue to be patient with us as we move forward together.  And to those who are still worshiping with us from home, continue to pray and seek 
the Lord’s direction for you and your family.  Know that we miss you, love you, and respect your decision to continue worshiping at home.   

 
Just a couple of quick things I want to run by you while I have your attention.  First of all, deacon nominations will be going on through 

the entire month of June.  You can pick up a listing of all eligible men here at the office or on Sunday mornings in the Fellowship Hall.  Please 
write down your nominations and drop those in our offering boxes located within the church building. 
 

Also, Jackie (Children’s Director) is looking for volunteers to help serve in our nursery on Sunday mornings when we decide to open 
that back up.  If you are able and feel comfortable serving in this way, please contact her by calling the office (662-843-2701) or emailing her at 
fbcchildren@cableone.net. 

 
Again, thank you for your patience and prayers.  As a leadership we are currently praying through our next steps as a church and will 

communicate those to you when possible.  God bless! 
 

“12 Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer.” Romans 12:12 
 

 
 
          In Christ, 

          
 
       
      Brad Beckwith 
      (Lead Pastor) 
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